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Upcoming Events

Apr. 24 - Lions’ Club Vision Screening

Apr. 26 - School Make-up Day

May 1 - Lutheran Pioneers meeting at Zion Peshtigo -
5:30 - 7:00 pm

May 5 - Confirmation Examination - 9:00 am
Confirmation Church Service - 10:00 am

May 15 - Lutheran Pioneers (Potluck) Awards
Banquet - 5:30 pm at Zion, Peshtigo

May 17 - Track Day

Hot Lunch

This week’s hot lunch will
be chicken patty
sandwiches and cheesy
hash browns provided by
the Lorenz family in honor
of Eleanor’s birthday which
was last month.

Mission Offering
Progress:

Our Friday chapel
offering collected for
God’s Kingdom was
$51.25 bringing our
total to $670.00 for
Costa Maya Ministries
for this semester.

School Make-up Day this Friday
Just a reminder that there will be school this Friday, April 26th, 2024. Due to the three
days off of school because of the snowstorm and resulting power outages we had at
the beginning of April, we have to use this Friday as our inclement weather make - up
day. The date was set aside on our calendar for just this purpose. There will be hot
lunch and chapel on Friday as well.

Seroogy Candy Bar Sale
A warm, heartfelt thank you to all who helped with our Seroogy candy bar sale. We were
able to raise about $3,358 which will help with non-budgeted items for the school.



Family Entertainment Night - Thank You
What an amazing evening we had last Friday for our Family Entertainment Night! Thank
you to everyone who attended this special event. The love and support you have given
our school family is greatly appreciated. Thank you to our students and teachers for all
your hard work in providing an enjoyable evening of entertainment. A heartfelt thank
you for all the wonderful donations of items for the bucket drawings, the food that was
provided, and for all those who helped with organizing and cleaning up afterward. We
are so grateful for each and every one of you! The bucket drawings raised over $3,500
which will go towards the flooring in the upper-grade classroom.

Vision Screening
A huge thank you to the Peshtigo Lions Club who conducted a vision screening for our
students at school today. We are grateful for this valuable service to our school. A
copy of the results will be sent home with your child today. If there is a follow up eye
exam recommended, it will be found in red at the top of the summary sheet. Also, just a
reminder that the Lions Club does take old glasses to repurpose. You can drop them off
at the State Farm Insurance building in Peshtigo where there is a yellow and blue metal
mailbox outside.

Track Day Volunteers Needed
This year our school Track Day will be held on Friday, May 17th. We are in need of many
volunteers and ask that you would consider helping out to make the day run smoothly.
Please go to the Sign Up Genius on our school website to pick either morning,
afternoon, or if possible, the whole day time slots as well as helping to serve lunch and
snacks. We would like to have volunteers signed up by May 13th in case we need to
look for more helpers. If you know anyone who may be interested in helping that day,
please encourage them to do so. We are so grateful for our wonderful parents and
volunteers who help make these events special for the children.

Earth Day Cleanup
Thank you to our upper-grade students for cleaning up the ditches and areas around
school on Monday as part of Earth Day!


